
Eastern Illinois University Eastern Illinois University 

The Keep The Keep 

1992 Press Releases 

4-22-1992 

04/22/1992 - Admissions Director Announces Toll-Free Hotline 04/22/1992 - Admissions Director Announces Toll-Free Hotline 

University Marketing and Communications 

Follow this and additional works at: https://thekeep.eiu.edu/press_releases_1992 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
University Marketing and Communications, "04/22/1992 - Admissions Director Announces Toll-Free 
Hotline" (1992). 1992. 36. 
https://thekeep.eiu.edu/press_releases_1992/36 

This April is brought to you for free and open access by the Press Releases at The Keep. It has been accepted for 
inclusion in 1992 by an authorized administrator of The Keep. For more information, please contact 
tabruns@eiu.edu. 

https://thekeep.eiu.edu/
https://thekeep.eiu.edu/press_releases_1992
https://thekeep.eiu.edu/press_releases_collection
https://thekeep.eiu.edu/press_releases_1992?utm_source=thekeep.eiu.edu%2Fpress_releases_1992%2F36&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://thekeep.eiu.edu/press_releases_1992/36?utm_source=thekeep.eiu.edu%2Fpress_releases_1992%2F36&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:tabruns@eiu.edu


92-103 APR 2 2 1992 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

ADMISSIONS DIRECTOR ANNOUNCES TOLL-FREE HOTLINE 

CHARLESTON, IL--Dale Wolf, Director of Admissions at Eastern 

Illinois University, has announced that the Illinois Association 

of College Admission Counselors, the Illinois Student Assistance 

Commission, and the First National Bank of Chicago will jointly 

sponsor a toll-free HOTLINE telephone service to all Illinois 

residents on Wednesday and Thursday, April 29-30 from 9 a.m. to 9 

p.m. 

-more-



/ 

ADD 1/1/1/1 INFORMATION HOTLINE 

Students, parents, teachers and others with questions about 

college or career planning and/or financial aid may phone toll­

free to 1-800-645-4692 with questions pertaining to college 

selection, admissions, testing and ways of making college atten­

dance affordable. The most up-to-date information regarding 

application deadlines, college majors and entrance requirements 

will be available. 

This free service is provided by IACAC, a non-profit organi­

zation made up of high school and college admission counselors. 

The phones will be staffed on both days by experienced school 

counselors, college admission officers and state financial aid 

personnel. 

Wolf is enthusiastic about this opportunity offered to 

students and commented that, "This Hotline gives our students an 

extra edge, especially in the area of financial assistance and 

career planning. I believe that it is very important, even for 

current students to realize what kind of information can be 

available to them through this service. I would hope that many 

of them take advantage of this opportunity." 

-30-
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